The Dallas City City Council held its regular meeting on December 16, 2010, at 5:30 PM. Mayor
Higgins called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present: Joyce Ellison, Jason
Gold, Esther Newberry, and Harold Northup.

There were no others in attendance.

A motion was made by Newberry, and 2™ by Northup to accept the minutes of the December 9, 2010,
meeting. Ellison, Gold, Newberry, and Northup AYE.

It was reported that the fireproof safe and file cabinet have been ordered and should arrive next week.

A motion was made by Newberry, and 2™ by Gold to adjourn the meeting. Ellison, Gold, Newberry,
and Northup AYE.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:35 P.M.

Steven K Vorhies, City Clerk



